03/15/19
State of Alaska
House of Resources Committee

Dear Committee,

I am an Alaskan resident of over 38 years.

I oppose the nomination of Jason Brune to head the DEC.

Jason’s nomination is a clear conflict of interest based on his past post and positions held.

A person in this position should not be beholden to party lines, personal interest or business agendas.
Rather this person should be someone who represents all Alaskans.

He / She should also maintain a mature neutral stance and posses the ability of insight, so as to make

fair and logical decisions in developmental matters that affect all Alaskans and our environment.

I am counting on our representatives to act accordingly by denying Jason’s nomination.
This request is nothing personal, rather an ethical and moral obligation that we must all beholden to.

Sincerely,
Brad Cure
Juneau



